
     Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER    

                                             School Motto – Growing and Learning Together   
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                11th February, 2020                                                Term 1  Week 3 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

FEBRUARY 
 
11th   P & C meeting  
21st   Assembly 
27th   District swimming carni-
val 
 
 

MARCH 

6th     Clean Up Australia Day 

20th   Assembly 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Firstly - hasn't it been lovely to see some rain! It would be such a relief for so many who 
have been affected by drought and fire. 

Our first full week was a very busy week indeed. Firstly, thank you to all of the parents 
that turned up to our “Meet and Greet” sessions. We hope you had a great time getting 
to know the teacher a little better and finding out what more you can do to help and 
support your child this year. If you missed our sessions,remember that you can always 
catch up with the teacher by making an appointment with them during their RFF times 
by phoning the office. Thanks also to the P&C for supplying the afternoon tea. 

We welcomed our new kindergarten students who have all settled into school well. 
I have visited them many times and they are enjoying the activities and learning the 
routines of 'big school'. They are also having a great time making many new friends. 

We also had our small schools swimming carnival where again we had a large number 
of students attend and have a go. Thank you to the P&C for subsidising the bus so that 
so many students could attend. We hope the results will be out soon. 

The Director of Education paid our school a visit and he is very pleased with how we 
have started the school year. He is looking forward to visiting the school more often this 
year to find out how he too can support us on our educational journey. 

Finally, it was a very proud and heartfelt moment when our P&C presented a cheque 
for  $1250.00 to the Rural Fire Service. These were the monies raised at one of the pub 
raffles during the January fires. We are proud of the P&C's efforts and their ability to 
support not only the school but the wider community. That's what our P&C are all 
about. If you would like to get involved, we have our first meeting of the year tonight in 
the library. It will be a 6pm start and all are welcome. 

Have a great week, 

Mrs Catherine Glennan 
Principal 
 
P&C NEWS 
Meeting in the Library on Tuesday the 11th February at 6pm. All welcome.   
 
CANTEEN—Wednesday and Friday 
All orders must be placed directly to the canteen before 9am and all lunch orders are to be writ-
ten on a paper bag with your child name, class and order.  
 
CANTEEN HELPERS 
Helpers this week:  
Wednesday 12th February: Rach, Kristi & Leanne 
Friday 14th February : Rach, Katheryn & Averill 
 
PUB RAFFLE 
The school runs the Friday night Meat Raffles at the Greenwell Point Hotel. We are looking for 
helpers.  If you are available to help any Friday from 6pm until 7:30pm then please contact the 
school to put down your name.  

 
PUB ROSTER 
February 2020 
14- Cathie M 

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 



 
HEAD LICE 
Please check your child’s hair for head lice tonight and  treat as necessary.  There has been an outbreak in one of the classrooms. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week a  fruit and  
vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  
 
SHOALHAVEN UNITED FOOTBALL CLUB  
Shoalhaven United Cub’s (Bears of the Future). Registration is now open for U5-U9 $125.00, U10-U11 $135.00,U12-U17 
$170.00. 
Register at  www.playfootball.com.au All enquiries: sufcsecretary1966@gmail.com.  
Facebook Page: Shoalhaven United Cub’s. Don’t forget Active Kids voucher @ www.servicensw.com.au 
 
BOMADERRY SWAMP RATS 
Registration/Information day at Bomaderry Sporting Complex Saturday 15th Feb, 22nd Feb between 10 am  and 12pm or 
Thursday 20th Feb 4.00pm till 5.30pm for boys aged 5-16 years old, girls league tag aged 9-16s or girls tackle 13-16 years 
old. Registration online now at www.playrugbyleague.com or Bomaderry Swamp Rats Facebook page. 
 
CULBURRA DOLPHINS TRIVIA NIGHT 
Culburra  Dolphins are having a trivia night on March 14th 2020 at Callala Club. Doors open at 6.30pm, Trivia starts at 
7.00pm. $30.00 per person/ Tables of 10 players. Lots of games and fun to be had. Pizza and nibbles provided.  
 
BOMADERRY TIGERS AFL 
Bomaderry Tigers Junior AFL Club are seeking boys and girls to play AFL football in 2020, we are offering Auskick (Under 5-
under 7) for boys and girls on Thursday afternoon 4.30 till 5.30 at Artie Smith Oval Bomaderry starting 26th March. Junior 
competition football for under 9’s mixed with 11’s,13’s,15’s and 17’s boys and girls. Training 4.30 –6.00pm Thursdays at Artie 
Smith oval, with games on Sunday. Further opportunities with  
representative selections and elite academies ran by AFL South Coast.  Registration is every THURSAY evening between 
4.30pm and 5.30pm in March at Artie Smith Oval. Cambewarra Road Bomaderry (opposite Bomaderry pool), or any training 
session from 25th February. 
 
PARADISE PHYSIE & DANCE 
A new Physie and Dance Club has opened in Culburra Beach, why not try a class for free. Classes commenced 5th Febru-
ary at Culburra Beach Community Centre, Fred Evans lane Culburra Beach. Paradise Physie and dance offers Modern 
Dance syllabus, Nationwide support, experienced teachers, quality tuition, affordable classes, free training dvd, national 
competitions, opportunities to succeed and achieve, fitness and friendship for ages 3-15 year's old and beginner ladies class. 
Email: paradiseelitephysie@yahoo.com 

BIRTHDAYS 
            Congratulations and Happy Birthday to these people in January: Ryan S, Isabel H,          

Olivia W, Deagan H, Trent R, Airlie R, Izzy B, Aleisha D, Lily-Rose P. 
                        February:  Abbie R,  Max G,  Braxton I 

Fireman Sam receiving a cheque 

from Greenwell Point P & C 

Buddy reading with the  

older students and kinder. 


